
From: Ed Palmer edwardgpalmer@mplsvocational.com
Subject: [List] Vocational High Newsletter - August 15, 2024

Date: August 15, 2024 at 5:26 PM
To: Edward Palmer edwardgpalmer@gmail.com

Greetings Edward,

This is just a short message. The photos for our 2024 Picnic are now online at our all-alum
website. There is a link to download all the picnic photos, or if you’d like, right-click on an
individual image to download only one.

Our picnic committee is scheduled to meet on September 4th to reflect on the picnic. Your
thoughts and questions are important to us. If you have any feedback or queries, please feel
free to share them with me via email. I will ensure they are brought up during the meeting.

If you enjoyed the picnic as much as I did, please add a comment to our picnic memory page.

http://www.mplsvocational.com/alumni-picnic-comments.html

May God Bless your continued health,

Ed Palmer, Webmaster

edwardgpalmer@mplsvocational.com
(763) 370-8227 Cell

MAILING ADDRESS
===============
13570 Grove Drive #361
Maple Grove MN 55311

Minneapolis Vocational High School All Alumni Web Site
http://www.mplsvocational.com

Ed's Author Website
http://www.edwardgpalmer.com

ANTI-SPAM NOTICE
================
I sent this email to Edward Palmer at the email address of edwardgpalmer@gmail.com.  Our all-
alumni newsletter list indicates that you were in or are associated with the Minneapolis
Vocational's Class of 1964.  To get removed from Vocational's All-Alumni Email List, respond
with remove in the subject line.  Alternatively, call my cell phone and let me know you want to
get removed from this email list.  No action is required if you wish to remain on Vocational's all-
alumni newsletter list.  If your name or class-year is incorrect, please email me the correct
information.
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